
 

HELP US PROTECT OUR DRINKING WATER 
 

Springville Resident, 

Springville City Water would like to inform you that many of your properties are located within a 
Drinking Water Source Protection Zone for Springville City. 

We ask that you help us protect the groundwater by following manufacturer instructions when 
using fertilizers and pesticides and utilize best management practices when using fertilizers, 
pesticides, disposal of household wastes, and in the operation and maintenance of any fuel or 
oil storage. Please contact us in the event of a spill 801-491-2780. 

 Springville City Source Protection Plans may be viewed by contacting the Water Division 801-
489-2740Fliers produced by Utah Department of Environmental Quality outlining the best 
management practices are available on the city website. 

We thank you for helping our city maintain a valuable water resource. 


